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To: "Alissa Denham-Robinson"

Cc: Kolar, Loren

Subject: Heritage Committee Resignation
Date: May 26, 2021 12:54:08 PM

Alissa, it is mixed feelings that I must resign my membership on the Municipal Heritage
Committee. | will be moving to New Brunswick at the end of June, in order to be close to my
son and his family.

I have thoroughly enjoyed being a member of the Committee in my short time with you. I'm
extremely impressed by the expertise and dedication of my fellow Committee members, as
well as, your leadership. In addition, heritage staff have been great to work with and Loren,

our Secretary, is terrific. Alissa Golden has been particularly helpful in assisting all of us
these last few months.

The team has made a lasting contribution to the preservation of heritage resources in
Hamilton. Well done.

I wish you all the best in you future work and will be continuing to monitor your progress
from afar.

Good luck,

Bill

Sent from my Galaxy
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